
HRTPO Transportation Technical Advisory Committee Meeting – July 1, 2015 

AGENDA ITEM #16: REGIONAL PERFORMANCE MEASURES – FY 2015 UPDATE: DRAFT 
 
In 2009, the General Assembly passed legislation giving the Commonwealth Transportation 
Board (CTB) authority to:  
 

“require that appropriate regional organizations develop…quantifiable measures and 
achievable goals for the urban region relating to, but not limited to, congestion reduction and 
safety, transit and high-occupancy vehicle (HOV) usage, job-to-housing ratios, job and 
housing access to transit and pedestrian facilities, air quality, movement of freight by rail, and 
per capita vehicle miles traveled.”   

 
In April 2012, the HRTPO Board approved targets for Hampton Roads’ Regional Performance 
Measures (RPMs) and 2012 values for these RPMs, and forwarded both to the Office of the 
Secretary of Transportation.    HRTPO Staff updates the numbers annually and has published 
updates for FY 2013 and FY 2014. 
 
In June, HRTPO staff prepared the FY 2015 update of RPM values using the latest data 
available.  This data will be available for public review and comment from Wednesday, July 1, 
2015 through Wednesday, July 15, 2015. 
 
Dr. Robert Case, Principal Transportation Engineer, will provide the TTAC with a briefing on the 
FY 2015 RPM update (enclosed). 
 
Enclosure 16: Regional Performance Measures – FY 2015 Update: Draft 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

Review the updated RPM data and submit comments to Rob Case (rcase@hrtpo.org) by COB 
Wednesday, July 15, 2015. 
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